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February 26, 2020

Dear KIS Community,

The Gyeonggi-do Board of Education has mandated the closure of all area campuses through next week.
If the mandate is lifted at that time, and conditions are appropriate, we will reopen campus on Monday,
March 9th. Therefore, we will continue to use our Virtual KIS school model to achieve all students'
learning goals.

Thank you for your support and understanding as we transition to an online learning platform to be able to
continue to run school virtually during the period of mandated government closure. This afternoon we
collected data from teachers and secondary students to gather information that will enable us to refine and
further improve Virtual KIS.

Teachers and students alike shared that they are eager to be back on campus together, but they
overwhelmingly reported that the first day of Virtual KIS went much better than expected. We will send a
parent survey tomorrow to gather additional information about how to best meet your needs while we are
following the directive to be away from campus.

Please continue to let us know how we can best support you and your child through the Virtual KIS model
until we are permitted to return to full school programming.

Sincerely,
Naadlg R Qe

Michelle Quirin,
School Director
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